
 
 
 

 
 

 

24 October 2022 

 

ASX Market Announcement Office 
Via: Online lodgement 
 
 
SPZ Share Buy-back 
 
Smart Parking Limited (ASX:SPZ) has filed a correction in respect of Daily buy-back notices. 
 
The Daily buy-back notice lodged on 20 April 2022 related to 254,350 shares.  The consideration 
paid was disclosed as $821,185 when it should have been $50,827.  The difference has impacted 
all subsequent buy-back notices until the correction dated 24 October 2022. 
 
The correction has no impact on the FY22 Annual Report as the amount of shares and 
consideration was correctly disclosed. 
 

 

Richard Ludbrook 

Company Secretary 


